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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:07 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Recycling 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Kay Eisenman <kay.eisenman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 1:26 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Michelle Sterling 

Subject: Recycling 

 

Dear Mayor Dan: 

I am writing to express my support for the  CAC’s proposals regarding recycling as well as the furniture donation 

container. 

As a matter of record I have always, and continue to, bring my recyclables to the curb for biweekly pickup and for those 

for whom once a week is too much, they can always just do it as usual twice a month or less. 

Although I do not collect food scraps myself, I see the value for those who do and do not see any downside to collecting 

them at curbside. 

To those who worry about messiness at the curb I would say that when it’s a windy day I often see newspapers blowing 

around but never see cans, bottles or plastic containers , particularly if they are safely ensconced in their recycling 

containers. 

The one suggestion I have is that these recycling containers be made available again to any resident, such as myself, who 

could use a new one! 

I know any change is a hard sell but hope that you and the board will be  amenable to trying out a new way of doing 

things, as many surrounding municipalities already have. 

My best wishes, 

 

Kay Eisenman 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


